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Explanation of statement - MSDBA 2016/2017

Thank you to Lawrence Vosper who has again examined the accounts.

You have a sheet showing income and expenditure for this year and last year.

Income is shown on the left hand side.  
The income from team fees has increased as the cost per team was increased this year.  There were again no junior matches and therefore no junior affiliation and team fees.  It is hoped that this may change next year.

The right hand side shows expenditure.  
The Website cost is for the annual charge (£60) as well as the usual donation to Mike Nickson (£35) in recognition of the work he has done to maintain the website (agreed at the pre-AGM meeting in May 2017). 
Trophy costs were as expected – they were increased the previous year as a new base and band was needed for one of the trophies.
The committee agreed to give the usual donation of £50 to the Mid Sussex Tournament – an annual junior tournament.  
Hall hire is for the Fixtures meeting.  We were not billed for the AGM (2016) – I did query this but there was no record of non-payment so it was waived.

Bank statements are only received every few months.  The two cheques that do not yet show on the statement are the donation to the Mid Sussex Tournament (£50) and the cheque to Mike Nickson for work on maintaining the website (£35).  

Therefore, this year there is a loss of £2.00 and a balance remaining of £805.84.

Affiliation and team fees were discussed at the pre-AGM meeting and it was agreed that they should remain as last year - £6 for affiliation and £5 for each team. 
If any junior matches are held, the fees would remain the same - £3 if separate affiliation and £3.50 per team.
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